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July 20™, 2010

Mrs. Naomi Blanchard,
Grand Pré Road

Grand Pré, NS

Dear Mrs. Blanchard;

RE: Letter of endorsement by Nomination Grand Pré regarding land acquisition

In response to your request for endorsement by Nomination Grand Pré for the proposal of acquiring 109
Old Post Road, after careful consideration by the Advisory Board at its meeting of May 6™ and again on

July 8™ 2010, the Board decided that it was unable to express its support or concern with this project
and therefore had no opinion.

We appreciate you consulting Nomination Grand Pré as well as your ongoing support for the World
Heritage nomination proposal.

Sincerely,

Peter Herbin Gérald C. Boudreau, Ph. D.

Co-Chair, Co-Chair,

Nomination Grand Pré Advisory Board Nomination Grand Pré Advisory Board

cc. Dr. Robert Martel, Mrs. Cora Mae Morse



